
           Class One Summer Term 2 Overview. 

           English (Literacy and Communication and Language) 
 
                                   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our core books this half term are: 
 

Clem and Crab by Fiona Lumbers and   
Romeosaurus and Juliet Rex by Mo O’Hara.  

 
 

Maths (Number and Number Patterns) 
EYFS 

*Add and subtract up to 10. 
*Positional Language. 

*Odd and Even Numbers. 
*Estimating. 

*Less than, greater than. 
 

Year 1 
*Addition and Subtraction. 
*Position and Direction. 

*Multiplication and Division.  
*Measure. 

    Year 2 
*Multiplication and Division. 

*Number and Place Value 
*Position and Direction. 

*Temperature. 
 
 

Science (Understanding the World). 
 

Living Things and their 
Habitats. 

Design and Technology (Creating with Materials). 
 

Sensational Salads. 

PSHE (Personal, Social, Emotional). 
 

Growing and Changing. 

Computing. 
 

Programming Animations. 

R.E (Understanding the World – People, 
Cultures and Communities. 

 
What good news did Jesus 

bring? 
 

 

Physical Education (Physical Development).  
 

Athletics and Kwik Cricket. 

History (The Natural World - Past and Present). 
 

Changes in Technology. 
 

           Music (Being Imaginative and Expressive). 
 

        Going Places. 

May we remind you of our expectations for homework and reading. We would love it if our children could 

read at least three times a week and complete their one piece of homework we send out on a Friday and give 

this back in on a Wednesday please (Reception to Year 2). Reading books will be changed fortnightly to 

ensure there is fluency and a good comprehension of the text.                

                                                                                                                                 Continued overleaf……                                             



 Our P.E days are Monday, Tuesday (swimming) and Thursday. We ask that children come into school in 

their full P.E kit.  

We will continue swimming lessons this half term on a Tuesday afternoon. Children are to wear their full P.E 

kit on this day for ease of changing.  

If you have any suggestions for activities or resources at home to support our learning we welcome your 

contributions, please speak to Mrs Bould or Miss Redmond or drop us an email at - 

valleyclass1@tmpf.staffs.sch.uk.       

Many thanks for your continued support, we are very much looking forward to another fun-filled half term 

of learning and growing. 
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